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On April 2, 2018 at approximately 4:49pm Officers with the Acworth Police Department responded to 
the area of School Street and Main Street in reference to a train striking a tractor trailer on the railroad 
tracks. The driver of the truck, Vernal Bledsoe 29, of Lawrenceville was cited for failure to obey a traffic 
control device and crossing a RR grade without sufficient clearance. A CSX employee was taken to 
Wellstar Kennestone Hospital for minor injuries. Officers are working to reopen the roadway.  
 
 
                     ### 


